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Correspondence Memorandum 
 

 
Date: August 21, 2017 
  
To: Group Insurance Board 
 
From: Sara Brockman, Board Liaison 
 
Subject: Group Insurance Board Correspondence  
 
 
On occasion, the Department of Employee Trust Funds (ETF) receives correspondence 
on behalf of the Group Insurance Board (Board) regarding proposed or recent changes 
to the state health insurance program.  
 
Since the May 24, 2017 Board meeting, the following communications have been 
submitted for the Board’s consideration:  
 

1. Wednesday, May 24, 2017 Correspondence – Sharon Hutchinson 
2. Sunday, June 4, 2017 Email Correspondence – Sheila Cramer1 
3. Friday, July 14, 2017 Correspondence – James Fisher 
4. Thursday, August 3, 2017 Correspondence – Protect Our Wisconsin Retirement 

Security (POWRS) 
5. Thursday, August 10, 2017 Correspondence – Nancy Rose Marshall1 

 
Correspondence for Board consideration is welcome via email to 
GIBFeedback@etf.wi.gov or postal mail to Department of Employee Trust Funds, c/o 
GIB Liaison, P.O. Box 7931, Madison, WI 53707-7931.  
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions.  
 
 
  

                                                
1 The correspondence was provided to the Board for consideration, but withheld from website publication because it contains 

protected health information (PHI) or personally identifiable information (PII). 
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